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June 17, 2021 

 

Joan Lindquist 

o/b/o Christina Ramirez 

6141 150th Street N 

Hugo, MN 55038 

 

VIA MAIL & EMAIL:  

pandoras76er@gmail.com 

 

 

  

Re:  Appeal for Property at 854 Euclid Street 

 

Dear Ms. Ramirez: 

 

This is to confirm that at the City Council meeting on June 16, 2021 the City Council found the 

nuisance was not abated on your appealed summary abatement order for which you were given 

until June 14, 2021 to comply with. If they haven’t already done so, the City will take action to 

bring your property into compliance.   

 

Another reminder that on Tuesday June 8, Racquel Naylor gave you 2 dates for 3 future 

assessments.  The Project Number J2121A was scheduled in error by her.  The original hearing 

date would be July 20, 2021.  To save you trips to downtown for the hearings, I have scheduled 

all 3 for July 20, 2021 at 10:00 a.m., noting that Project No. J2109E has a July 21, 2021 Public 

Hearing, Project No. J2110E, has an August 18, 2021 Public Hearing and Project No. J2121A 

has a September 1, 2021 Public Hearing.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Vacant Building Staff 

 Paula Seeley – Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Enforcement Supervisor 
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